
 
 

Minutes of a Burial Board Committee of the Calstock Parish Council  

held on Wednesday, 25 April 2018  

at the Tamar Valley Centre commencing at 1815.  

 

Those present were- Cllr Alford, Cllr Beech, Cllr Greenwood (Chair), Cllr Rooker, Cllr Latham, Miss S 

Lemon (Clerk), 

Miss C Bullimore (Deputy Clerk – minutes).  

 

1. APOLOGIES 

Cllr Wilkes 

 

2.  DECLARATION OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS IN AGENDA ITEMS 

None 

 

3. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

None 

 

4.          APPROVE MINUTES: 22-11-17 & 21-02-18 

Proposal/Resolution: the minutes be approved (proposed: Cllr Latham, seconded: Cllr Alford). 

 

5. BURIAL GUIDELINES FOR GRAVES – UPDATE 

These had been updated from the last meeting, disseminated and were approved. 

 

6. CEMETERY WALL – CREMATED REMAINS/GRAVE STONES 

Pascoe’s have supplied a quote for a wall to have plaques for cremated remains.  The Burial Board felt 

this would be a lovely addition for both cemeteries but requested that Cornish granite be used. 

Proposal/resolution: to confirm with Pascoe’s that the walls can be erected, asking for Cornish granite if 

possible (Cllr Wakem, Cllr Greenwood – unanimous). 

 

Pascoe’s have also asked whether a granite slab can be placed on the length/width of a grave as they 

have had a request from a customer.  There was discussion about whether there would be settlement 

but so long as this is mitigated against and remains the responsibility of the stonemason it was deemed 

to be acceptable.  The Clerk was asked to get advice on the fee for allowing one from the stonemasons. 

 

7. BENCH REQUEST 

A bench has been requested for Susan Whale who used to work at Pearce’s.  It was agreed that a bench 

next to the new cremated remains wall would be a good addition so was approved.    

 

        

There being no further business the meeting closed at 1850. 

 

Signed............................................................. Dated................  


